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Gene Jankowski, President 
CBS Broadcasting Group 
51 w. 52nd Street 
New York, NY. 10019 

Dear Gene, 

June 13, 1988 

Your quote 1.D Electronic Media is right on target -- "The 
books are perceptions of the past, and 1 think what is more 
iBportant is what you're doing today." 

I'm tired of the over-loaded market in kiss and tell books. 
Most are from disgruntled corporate or family rejects or from 
reporters seeking money and recognition by scandalizing the life 
styles of the successful. 

You will have to wait until I leave the Commission July 1, 
1991, before I start writing my book. I'll send you an 
autographed copy -- you and CBS will like what I say about you. 
It will make good license renewal reading. 

Best wishes to you, that great pioneer Bill Paley and the 
great entrepreneur -- Larry Tisch for continued achievement 1.n 
the challenging years ahead. 

Cordially, 

Quello 


